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Comments: I'm contacting you to express my deepest insistence that you DO NOT approve the logging of North

Fork, Nooksack WA. This area supports an integral water system that provides life and home to a delicate and

important PNW ecosystem. Not only will the landscape be forever changed, but you will inevitably introduce

pollution to completely untouched areas. Not only is logging itself destructive, but the amount of sheer human

waste that is created and left in it wake, is appalling. I was recently up on a logging road off the Mt. Baker Hwy

near Nooksack, and the amount of trash and filth up there is unimaginable. 

 

This would be a mistake of epic proportion and nothing that could be remedied to any extent in our  lifetime or the

next. 

 

Please say NO to the deforesting of North Fork. 


